Sara Hoglund

To: Carol Magers
Subject: RE: Binkley & Barfield, Inc.: We Are One

From: Binkley & Barfield Family of Companies [mailto:marketing@binkleybarfield.com]
Sent: Friday, July 1, 2016 10:07 AM

To: Matt Dobecka

Subject: Binkley & Barfield, Inc.: We Are One

We are one.

We are pleased to announce the transition of our Richardson,
Texas subsidiary, Binkley & Barfield — C&P, Inc., to Binkley
& Barfield, Inc. is complete effective July 1, 2016. The local
staff and leadership remain in place with the office branded
as one with the parent company.

For more information visit us at: www.binkleybarfield.com
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